FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 12th Street, S.W.
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU PROCESSING ENGINEER: Larry Hannif-Ali
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2143
TECHNICAL PROCESSING GROUP P FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 JAN 2 e ZUBg MAIL STOP: 1800B3

HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio INTERNET ADDRESS: Larry.Hannif-Ali@fcc.gov

Mitchell A. Beranek
9151 Aspen Point Lane
Cheyenne, WY 82009

Inre: K219LF, Idaho Springs, CO
BPFT-20090121ABW
Facility ID No. 158527

Dear Applicant:
This letter refers to the above-captioned translator application for K219LF, Idaho Springs, CO.

Our study reveals that the application is a major change application pursuant to Section
74.1233(a)(1) of the Commission’s Rules. Specifically, the proposed 60 dBu service area fails to
provide service to some portion of its 60 dBu licensed service area, (BLFT-20080903ABH).
Therefore, the proposal is a major change. Because major change applications are not being
accepted for filing, the application will be dismissed.

In light of the above, the application BPFT-20090121ABW filed by Mitchell A. Beranek is
unacceptable for filing pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 73.3566(a) and IS HEREBY DISMISSED. This
action is taken pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 0.283.

Sincerely,

2l .

James D. Bradshaw
Deputy Chief
Audio Division
Media Bureau

c.c. Victor A. Michael, Jr., Engr.



